
Notice of Non Discrimination 
 
Bainbridge-Guilford Central School does not discriminate on the basis of an individual's 
actual or perceived race, color, religion, religious practice, national origin, ethnic group, 
sex, gender identity, sexual orientation, political affiliation, age, marital status, military 
status, veteran status, disability, weight, predisposing generic characteristic, domestic 
violence victim status, or any other basis prohibited by New York state and/or federal 
non-discrimination laws in its programs and activities, and provides equal access to the 
Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  
 
Inquiries regarding the B-G’s non-discrimination policies should be directed to  
 
Janice Rideout 
School Business Manager 
BGCSD 
18 Juliand Street 
Bainbridge, NY 13733 
 
Inquiries may also be addressed to: 
 
Office for Civil Rights at the US Department of Education 
32 Old Slip, 26th Floor 
New York, NY 10005,  
 
Phone: 646-428-3800 
Email:  OCR.NewYork@ed.gov. 
 
Our Compliance Officer: 
 
Janice Rideout, School Business Manager 
Janice@bgcsd.org 
607-967-6335 

 
RESOURCES 
 
OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS (WEBSITE) 
 
Employee Handbook - Notice of Non Discrimination 
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